
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Arthurlie Primary School 

Christmas Concert  

I’m quite sure that most of you will be visiting school this week for this year’s Christmas Concert. We 
are very much looking forward to welcoming you and, in order to ensure that everything inside and 
outside of school runs as smoothly as it can, could I ask you to remember the following important 
pieces of information: 
 

- Please do not park in the school staff car park. 
- Please refrain from parking across the driveways of local residents. 
- Please don’t park up on the kerbs on both sides of Whin Avenue. This can make it very difficult 

for people to get their cars up the street and, should an emergency vehicle need to get past, 
they will bash your car out of the way.  

- Remember that the doors of the school will open no earlier than 6.30pm. We are unable to 
allow you or your children access to the school before that because we are unable to staff the 
building until then. 

- When the concert is over please remain in the hall for five minutes to give your children enough 
time to get back to class and get ready to go home. Please ensure that you collect your child 
from class rather than in the school corridors.  

 
Thanks very much for your help with these issues. We look forward to seeing you and we’re sure you’ll 
have a great night!  
 

 

 

End of Term Service  

I’m quite sure that a lot of families will be visiting the school on Friday for this year’s Infant Nativity. I 
hope the following information will be of use to you. 
 

- Please enter the school through the gym hall fire doors. These doors will open at 10.40am 
- Please do not park in the school car park. 
- Please refrain from parking across the driveways of local residents. 

 
Thanks very much for your help with these issues. We look forward to seeing you and we’re sure you’ll 
enjoy your visit. 
 

 

 

Infant Nativity  

The end of term service will take place on Wednesday 21st December at 10.30am. All Parent/Carers are welcome 

to join us at this assembly. 

- Please enter the school from the gym hall fire doors. 

- Doors will open at 10.10am. 

- If driving to the school, please do not park in the school car park and refrain from parking across the 

driveways of local residents. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all pupils, staff and families a 

very Happy Christmas and Best Wishes for 2017. 

 


